
 

 

  

 

 
15TH July 2022 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you may be aware, we are due to expect very high temperatures next week and 
we would like to ensure your child is well protected from the heat whilst at school.  
Before school: 

• Parents/Carers are encouraged to ensure children apply sunscreen before they 

come to school, and to bring this with them in order to re-apply it themselves when 

necessary 

• Children to bring a sun hat which covers their head, neck and ears for PE lessons and 

when outside at break times 

During School:  
• We will encourage the children to stay in the shade during playtimes and we will 

limit the children’s exposure to the sun during the hours of 11am-3pm 

• As usual, children will have access to water throughout the day and we will be 

encouraging them to drink at regular intervals.  

• PE classes will, as far as possible take place in shaded areas or inside spaces. 

Children will be reminded to wear their sunhats and have water bottles with them. If 

the heat is excessive, alternative activities will be arranged for your child in a 

classroom space.  

• Each classroom will have a fan to promote air flow within the classroom 

• Children can come to school in their PE kits (shorts and t-shirts) to ensure they keep 

cool throughout the day 

We will endeavour to keep you updated should anything change during the day and 
we will be monitoring the temperature closely.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or your 
child’s class teacher. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Miss Bailey 
Acting Headteacher  
 


